
“Hi.  This comment is in regards to my proposed property tax at my house.  My name is Fernando 
Fuentes.  My address is 324 Page Street West, Saint Paul, MN  55107…  I just recently received a notice 
that my taxes went up from $2,339 up to $6,680.  Also, my market value of my house went from 
$141,000 for 2020 to $174,900 for 2021.  I’m contesting that value.  I didn’t do any major repairs to the 
property itself.  For it to go up $30,000 is ridiculous.  Please, if you could lower that in any way and lower 
the property taxes, I would appreciate it.  Thanks.  And my e-mail address is Fef126@yahoo.com.  Thank 
you.” 
  
From: "F FUENTES" <+16513078117>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 25, 2020 3:02 PM 
To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Voice Mail (1 minute and 29 seconds) 
 
You received a voice mail from "F FUENTES". 
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